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From: Derek Robertson 
Sent: 09 December 2022 15:21
To: Planning Policy
Subject: East Devon Local Plan query
Attachments: East Devin District Council Development 2022 proposal.docx

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Please refer to the attached  which represents my objection to the proposed development at the 
Otter Valley Residential Park 
I attended the meeting at the Beehive on Wednesday the 7th December 2022  but I am afraid it 
was a complete shambles for such an organisation as the East Devon Council to convey 
Residents objections to the Planning Committee. 
 
Please advise your policy in accepting and scrutinising all the Residents objections. And what will 
be your reaction and results of these objections submitted. 
 
Thank you  
 
Derek Robertson 
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